
From: M Ripke <michael.ripke@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, March 22, 2021 5:40 PM 
To: Sen. Gary Stevens <Sen.Gary.Stevens@akleg.gov>; Sen. Mia Costello <Sen.Mia.Costello@akleg.gov>; 
Sen. Roger Holland <Senator.Roger.Holland@akleg.gov>; Sen. Joshua Revak 
<Sen.Joshua.Revak@akleg.gov>; Sen. Elvi Gray-Jackson <Sen.Elvi.Gray-Jackson@akleg.gov> 
Subject: SB 6 
  

I would ask members of the Alaska Senate Labor and Commerce Committee to analyze 
and consider the enactment of a temporary, voluntary retirement incentive program (RIP) 
for public employees. With uncertainty for the state’s oil revenue and its projected fiscal 
deficits, now is the time to consider SB 6 that has been recently referred to the Labor and 
Commerce Committee. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

  

Mike Ripke 

 


